Stan Wilson

Wolves should be managed the same regardless of ownership of property. Wolves on WDFW
property should not receive special treatment.

Once the minimum number of wolves is obtained in a specific zone, the population should only be
allowed to grow beyond what is required to keep them from being relisted.

Wolves should be hunted and managed just like any other big game species.

Wolves should not be allowed to increase in population to the point that other species management
goals are being put at risk.

Management should consider the impact on livestock as a reason to control wolf populations.

Elk and Moose should receive equal consideration as livestock when deciding to control wolf
numbers.

Location of wolf packs, their numbers, and related problems should be available to the public.
Each wolf recovery area across the state will have different interactions with the citizens, and each
zone will need to be managed with input from the residents from that specific zone.



